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Vote NO on SB 210 

 

Having voted in three other states, Oregon's mail-in voting is by far the best I have 

experienced. Oregon's mail-in voting has actually made me a better informed and 

more thorough voter particularly on down-ballot and local candidates. Gone are the 

days of rushing from work to stand in line in the rain at a polling place. I urge you to 

reject this highly regressive and archaic legislation. 

 

Richard Casey 


